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NM Environment Dept. seeks applicants  
for Clean Transportation Fuel Advisory Committee 

Committee to lead New Mexico’s clean energy expansion and transportation fuel 
emission reduction program 

 
ALBUQUERQUE — The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) announced today it is 
accepting applications for a Clean Transportation Fuel Advisory Committee. The Committee is tasked 
with providing input on rules to implement the state’s Clean Transportation Fuel Standard.  
 
Passed as House Bill 41 earlier this year, the Clean Transportation Fuel Standard authorizes development 
of a clean fuels program. This program allows producers and importers of low-carbon transportation 
fuels to generate clean fuel credits, which they can sell to producers and importers of high-carbon 
transportation fuels. 
 
As part of program development, House Bill 41 directs the Environment Secretary to create and convene 
a Clean Transportation Fuel Advisory Committee. This committee will inform the rules that will govern 
the state’s clean fuels program and periodically review the program’s function over time.  
 
Per House Bill 41, the Clean Transportation Fuel Advisory Committee will ensure participation from 
transportation fuel producers and distributors, utilities, environmental protection groups, environmental 
justice groups, Tribal and local government representatives, and others with relevant experience and/or 
interest to create a successful clean fuels marketplace. 
 
NMED is accepting applications for the Clean Transportation Fuel Advisory Committee now through 
May 31, 2024, at https://ctfs.env.nm.gov. As part of their submissions, applicants must submit a 
statement of interest and resume, and commit to participating in at least four Clean Transportation Fuel 
Advisory Committee working sessions through September 2024. NMED also plans public outreach and 
engagement meetings in which the Advisory Committee members will be encouraged to participate. 
  
More information about the Clean Transportation Fuel Advisory Committee application process, and the 
program is available at https://www.env.nm.gov/climate-change-bureau/clean-fuel-standard/. 
 

### 
 

NMED does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, age or sex in the administration of its programs or activities, 
as required by applicable laws and regulations. NMED is responsible for coordination of compliance efforts and receipt of inquiries concerning 
non-discrimination requirements implemented by 40 C.F.R. Parts 5 and 7, including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Section 
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504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973; the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, and Section 13 of the 
Federal Water Pollution Control Act Amendments of 1972. If you have any questions about this notice or any of NMED’s non-discrimination 
programs, policies or procedures, you may contact: Kate Cardenas, Non-Discrimination Coordinator | NMED |1190 St. Francis Dr., Suite N4050 
| P.O. Box 5469 | Santa Fe, NM 87502 or (505) 827-2855 or nd.coordinator@env.nm.gov. If you believe that you have been discriminated 
against with respect to a NMED program or activity, you may contact the Non-Discrimination Coordinator. 
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